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The Abundance Cell Group (ABCG) rejoices with Shermaine and her 
mother who believed in Jesus Christ and was baptized by Deacon 
Peter Cheong in mid-August 2020. Let us continue to pray and share 
this moment with Shermaine and her family.  
 
Many of us may not know that the ABCG has been praying and walking 
with Shermaine and her family all these years. We are very thankful for 
this family who has been with us. Please pray for Madam Ng Yock Kee 
and her new-found journey with our Lord Jesus Christ. The heaven and 
earth rejoice in His Name!  Hallelujah Amen!  

 

 

 

 
 

● ● ● 

The Steadfast Love Of The Lord Never Ceases, 
His Mercies Never Come To An End, 
They Are New Every Morning, New Every Morning 
Great Is Thy Faithfulness (Oh Lord) 
Great Is Thy Faithfulness 

As We Gather May Your Spirit Work Within Us 
As We Gather May We Glorify Your Name 
Knowing Well That As Our Hearts Begin To Worship 
We’ll Be Blessed Because We Came 
We’ll Be Blessed Because We Came 

The Steadfast Love Of The Lord Never Ceases, 
His Mercies Never Come To An End, 
They Are New Every Morning, New Every Morning 
Great Is Thy Faithfulness (Oh Lord) 

Great Is Thy Faithfulness 

 
● ● ● 
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When Tony shared the good news with us that he and Deacon Peter 
were meeting Madam Ng, we were delighted! The rejoicing cannot be 
described more aptly than in the song, “Steadfast Love of the Lord.”  
 
Shermaine has been looking after her mother for many years. Madam 
Ng is on kidney dialysis.                                               
 
We would like to take this time to introduce Shermaine and her family 
to you with a photo taken before COVID-19 days. Do reach out and 
chat with Shermaine when you have the opportunity to do so.  
 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                           

Giving thanks to God! His Love never ceases  
      

 
On behalf of ABCG, 

       Joyce Tan 

 
 
 

Shermaine 


